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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole receives for 

information Report Number PW-2021-03-18, as prepared by John Yungblut, Director 

of Public Works 

Background: 

Monthly Summary 

Veolia Water Canada has prepared a summary of water and wastewater operations. 

Annual Reports 

Veolia Water Canada prepared Annual and Summary Reports for the Municipal 

Drinking Water Systems.  

Point Clark PS Upgrades 

The 2020 Capital Budget included upgraded to the Supervisory Control and Data 

Acquisition (SCADA) system at the Point Clark Pumping Station, however the work 

had to be delayed until 2021 due to the work required at Blairs Grove. 

Discussion: 

Monthly Summary 

Attached is the summary of water and wastewater operations as prepared by Veolia 

Water Canada. 



Annual Reports 

The Annual and Summary reports for the Lakeshore, Lucknow, Ripley, and 

Whitechurch Drinking Water Systems are attached, as well as available on the 

Township website. 

Point Clark PS Upgrades 

The replacement of the Master Control Centre (MCC) and the installation of a 

manual transfer switch was completed on Feb. 12, 2021.  The reservoir was then 

cleaned out, inspected, and tested before the site was brought back online on the 

afternoon of Feb. 22nd.  No significant issues were identified.  

Financial Impacts: 

Water and wastewater operations are ongoing costs included in the budget. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment by being aware and taking responsibility. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

John Yungblut, Director of Public Works 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


